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Another change: Our mailing address after Jan 1st will be: Grand Strand

Masonic Lodge #392  PO BOX 5671  North Myrtle Beach, SC  29597:
WBro Del Vereen, after 40 faithful years, is retiring. He has been receiving
the mail at home. We welcome Brother Roy Daniels as a new affiliate
member who is also a dual member of Pythagoras Lodge in Southport, NC.  
All officers and appointees are to be at the Instructional at Conway #65.
Dinner at 6:00pm. David Finn is getting along well and is feeling great.
We received approval from Grand Lodge for a By-Law change to raise our
fees for Degrees from $25 to $50. An audit committee of Randy Black,
Alan Simeon and Gordon Best was appointed and W. Bro Billy Homes was
asked to chair the Funeral committee. W. Bro Chris Holland donated $100
from the Haberdashery. By the time you receive this TB we will have
completed our fund raiser. Thank you Jody Blackburn and all your helpers.
We will report on the results in our Jan.TB. I am cutting this Trestle Board
short so that I can get it in the mail before Christmas.

MERRY CHRISTMAS

and a

HAPPY & HEALTHY

NEW YEAR

GOD BLESS AMERICA

Brethren, “There is nothing so constant as change.” At our regular
communication, Dec 13th we installed our new officers for 2011. Our new
stewards were installed after being raised Wednesday December 15th.
Pictured below are your 2011 officers. 

Front Row: Secretary: Tom Kronenwetter, Sr Deacon: Randy Black,  2011

Worshipful Master: Tommy Bennett, Junior Warden: Gordon Best,

Secretary/ Past 2010 Worshipful Master: Wilson Rankin;   Second Row:

Junior Deacon: Mickey Trexler, Senior Deacon: Alan Simeon, Chaplain:

Lee Hitchock;    Third Row: Chris Holland 29th District Deputy Grand

Master, Steward: Joe Baptista, Steward: Chris Kensel.

We scheduled a Master Mason degree for December15th. We wanted to
get our 5 Fellow Crafts that stood proficient raised right away. We are sorry
if you did not get the word and you missed the Degree. W. Bro. Wilson
Rankin did an outstanding Degree as did all of the officers. W Bro Ron
Elvis of Horry 381 said he has not seen a better Degree in all his years. We
were treated to ham,mac and cheese, rice, veggies and cakes. Below are
our new Master Masons:

Bros. Bryan Childress, Chris Kendel, Joseph Baptista, Brett Boring and

Hunter Platt CONGRATULATIONS!

Thoughts and Prayers

CHRISTMAS WISH

If I could have one Christmas wish
More precious than all others,

My wish would be that all mankind
Would truly live as brothers.

With love to guide the daily path,
There’d be no one in need;

God’s blessings would be shared by all
Of every race and creed.

If I could have my Christmas wish,
We’d count our brother’s worth,

And make come true the angels’ song
“Peace, Goodwill to men on earth.”

Kay Hoffman

Dates to Remember
Dec 25 Merry Christmas
Jan 1 Happy New Year
Jan 3 Grand Strand Lodge #392 6:00, Practice Session

All 2011 Officers and Appointees
Jan 8 Grand Lodge Instructional Conway #65  6:00pm

ALL Officers and Appointees
Jan 15 Regular Communication,  Dinner @ 7:00pm, 

work at 7:30pm
Jan 17 Masters and Wardens Club at Graddy Lodge

Fraternal Greetings,
Chris Holland DDGM and Editor

Email: cholland@sc.rr.com
Phone: 843-280-5430
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Notes For  The East

Visit our Web Site----------History, Past Masters, Officers
Past Trestles Boards www.mastermason.com/GS392 


